VISION
for a BRIGHTER
TOMORROW

REPORT FROM GEORGIA LIONS CAMP, INC. MAY
18,2018 |

BY PCC OLIN NEWBY, CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

AS WE COME TO THE CLOSE OF ANOTHER YEAR
SERVING THE BLIND CITIZENS OF GEORGIA WE
WOULD LIKE TO REPORT THAT WE ARE MAKING
PROGRESS IN SERVING THIS POPULATION. THE
BOARD WANTS TO THANK THE LIONS AND OTHER
PEOPLE THAT ARE SUPPORTING THE CAMP AND ITS
ACTIVITIES. WE ARE GETTING APPLICATIONS FROM
PEOPLE ALL OVER GEORGIA TO COME TO CAMP
THIS SUMMER. THE FIRST WEEK WILL BE DEVOTED



TO INSTRUCTIONS TO THE CARETAKERS OF THE
BLIND ON HOW TO BETTER TAKE CARE OF THEIR
CHILD. THIS WEEK WILL BE CONDUCTED BY
PROFESSIONAL PEOPLE THAT WORK WITH THE
BLIND. UNDER DAVID SHORTER’S DIRECTION THE
CAMP IS EXPANDING THE ACTIVITIES THAT WE WILL
OFFER TO THE CAMPERS THIS SUMMER. WE HOPE
TO HAVE FUN FILLED AND CHALLENGING ACTIVITIES
THAT THE CAMPERS WILL ENJOY.

WE HAVE A BASKET SILENT AUCTION AT THE STATE
CONVENTION IN HELEN THIS WEEKEND. WE ARE
ASKING YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS PROJECT.

AS WE ARE PREPARING FOR SUMMER CAMP WE
ARE REMINDED OF A QUOTE FROM HENRY FORD
,”IF EVERYONE IS MOVING FORWARD
TOGETHER,THEN SUCCESS TAKES CARE OF ITSELF”

LET US MOVE TOGETHER TO BETTER SERVE THE
BLIND POPULATION OF THIS STATE.THANKS,FOR
WHAT YOU DO,OLIN



